
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 12, 2012 
 
Ontario Energy Board: 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

Re: Fort Frances Power Corporation 
 EB-2012-0327  -Request for Smart Meter Disposition Interrogatory Filing Extension 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Fort Frances Power Corporation (FFPC) would like to respectfully request a two-day filing 
extension for its Smart Meter Interrogatory Responses.  FFPC expects to submit its interrogatory 
responses to the Board by the end of the September 13, 2012 business day. 
 
Should you require additional information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
On behalf of the Fort Frances Power Corporation I thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted By: 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Joerg Ruppenstein 
President & CEO 


